 Application for Scholarship for Darkness to Light Facilitator Training in Northern Arizona

The FMC Trauma Services Department, in collaboration with the regional Pediatric Injury Group and Coconino Coalition for Children and Youth, are pleased to announce an upcoming two-part program to raise awareness about child sexual abuse in our region.

The first part of this program is an opportunity for area professionals to participate in Darkness to Light Facilitator Training. A D2L Facilitator will come to Flagstaff on October 24th 8 am- 5pm and will provide an 8-hour class focusing on increasing awareness of the prevalence and consequences of child sexual abuse and to educate participants about steps they can take to prevent, recognize, and react responsibly to the reality of child sexual abuse.  The $350 cost per person of the training is being funded for 12 participants through a donation from the Child Abuse Prevention (CAP) License Plate Grant program.  The recipients for the scholarship will be selected by a committee from each of the organizations listed above.  We will notify the scholarship recipients no later than October 2nd.  If you receive a scholarship and are unable to attend, please notify us immediately so that we may offer it to someone else in a timely manner.  

The second part leverages this training for the benefit of the broader public community. Each participant must commit to facilitating at least two additional workshops in their community through the next year. The cost of materials for this workshop will also be covered by a second grant from Flagstaff Medical Center’s Foundation. Training materials and supplies will be distributed by FMC and general support also will be provided by FMC. Please provide the following information to apply for this scholarship.

Name/Title: ___________________________________________________________________
Agency: ______________________________________________________________________
Address: ______________________________________________________________________
Phone/Fax/Email: ______________________________________________________________
Geographic Area You Plan to Provide Classes: _______________________________________
Comments on how training might help you in your efforts to prevent child sexual abuse:
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________

Please return your completed form ASAP to Ruth Ellen Elinski at ruthellen@coconinokids.org or call 928-679-7318
[bookmark: _GoBack]OR shawn.bowker@nahealth.com, Fax: 928-773-2479 or call Shawn at 928-773-2216 with questions
This program is generously funded by the “It Shouldn’t Hurt to be a Child” 
Arizona Child Abuse Prevention License Plate Grant Program.
